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Dear Senate Committee on Rules,  

 

I’m writing to voice my strong support for SB210, which makes in-person voting on 

Election Day the standard method for conducting elections. 

 

Recent events in Oregon highlighted how even well-intentioned systems like 

automatic voter registration can lead to errors, such as noncitizens mistakenly being 

added to voter rolls. This issue shows the vulnerabilities in our system. In-person 

voting provides an extra layer of security, ensuring that only eligible voters cast 

ballots. 

 

Making in-person voting the standard method will help restore confidence in our 

elections, ensuring that every vote counts and that voters can trust the process. We 

cannot afford to wait for more mistakes or confusion to undermine public trust in our 

elections! Making in-person voting the standard is a necessary step to protect the 

integrity of our democracy and make sure that every vote is counted properly. 

 

I urge you to support SB210. Your integrity and the integrity of our elections demand 

this course of action.  Anything less speaks volumes and history will not forget.  

 

Sheri Brady 

Roseburg, OR 

 


